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Relational Journey 
In February I had the opportunity to join with a 
Missions Director from another group working in 
Alaska for a cross country snowmachine trip 
from Nenana to Unalakleet. We traveled frozen 
river trails stopping at villages along to way to 
connect with missionaries, pastors and village 
leaders.

In the planning stage of this trip, we were 
discussing our expectations. I stated that my 
primary focus would be to build relationships 
with key individuals along the way. My task was 
to be “Relational along the Journey,” rather than 
just being focused on arriving at the destination.

In Matthew 22, Jesus stated that the two most 
important things that we can do in life are to 
love God and love people (Matt. 22:37-39).

During this first stage of the trip, we were able 
to visit and stay in homes with missionaries and 
leaders connected with groups including Send 
North, Interact, The Covenant Church, and 
several non-denominational churches. We had 
powerful times of prayer in each village.

Camp Agaiutim Nune 

AK Home Missions 
For years now we have heard that there are over 100 locations in 
Alaska without an Adequate Gospel Witness. We have not been able to 
find any recent reports that indicate exactly which villages are still 
without an adequate representation of the Gospel. In an effort to get 
our finger on the spiritual pulse in Alaska, I have asked a team of 
individuals from regions in Alaska to join me in researching locations. I 
anticipate this team having information to report during the April 
Network Conference. 

It’s time to do something about this! In 2019 we will launch an Initiative 
to reach some of these unreached areas. With God’s help, as He opens 
opportunity to us, we will work to Advance the Kingdom of God into all 
regions of Alaska.
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Great News!  
We have received our 
renewal to serve 4 more 
years as US Missionaries 
working in Alaska. 

Thank You to all who 
have supported us 
throughout the years.

Your Support is Needed

In order to continue 
working on our current 
projects and fulfill the new 
assignment as Directors 
of the Alaska Home 
Missions Department, we 
need some additional 
support.


(More info included on page 2)

Plans and preparations are underway for camp season 
this summer. We are in need of one or two cooks to 
oversee the kitchen ministry from June 4th thru 26th. 
Please join us in prayer and pass this information 
along if you know someone who wants to work at this 
remote Missions Camp located in Western Alaska on 
the Yukon Delta.


